C21.
Communication

CW(PM) — June 4, 2025

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante Item No. 4
Subject: FW: [External] Objection to Development at 10390 Pine Valley Drive

Date: Wednesday, May 28, 2025 8:33:30 AM

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 5:22 PM
To: Sarah Nasso—Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Marco Ricciuti <Marco.Ricciuti@vaughan.ca>; Marisa D'Ambrosio
<Marisa.D'Ambrosio@vaughan.ca>; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>;
Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: [External] Objection to Development at 10390 Pine Valley Drive

Hi Sarah,

Thank you for taking the time to share your concerns, | appreciate that. | am hosting a meeting
Monday June 2nd at 6:30 at City Hallin the Woodbridge Room (2"d floor). Feelfreeto joinus as
we discuss our next steps regarding this development.

Please advise if you will be attending.
Warmest regards,

Rosanna

Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 1:35 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DefFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Objection to Development at 10390 Pine Valley Drive

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello Councilor,

It was just recently brought to our attention that Country Wide has proposed to alter


ferranta
Public Meeting


their intentions for Pine Valley and Teston. | would like to take this moment to formally
oppose.

I am a mom of 3 small boys who love the outdoors. My family chose this location
because it was close to all the amenities without being directly near the hustle and
bustle of a city life. Had we known about the intention of putting a condo building it
would have altered our choice. Near a condo is not where | wanted to raise my family.

Thank you for your time
Sarah Nasso





